
To whom this may concern,

Re: Application No. DA2020/0393 - 28 Lockwood Avenue, Belrose.

I am a Paediatric Nurse who is seeking to work at the Northern Beaches Hospital. Whilst 
looking at relocating to this Hospital I have found it hard to find rental properties close by. I feel 
this development would be a great opportunity for the area and would be extremely ideal for 
young professionals like myself. 

The location is perfect for residential properties as it’s close to public transport, the local 
shopping centre and cafe’s. 

Kind regards,

Natalie Hughes
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